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German Township 
Board of Trustees 
August 26, 2013  

The Trustees of German Township, Fulton County, Ohio met in regular session for the purpose of 
conducting business of the township.  

Present:  Bruce Lauber, Kenneth Leupp, Randy Ruffer, Keith Short  

Guests: Dan Leininger, Andy Brodbeck  

The meeting was called to order by Randy Ruffer at 7:00 pm.  

The minutes from the August 12, 2013 meeting were presented. Bruce made a motion to accept the 
minutes as presented. Kenneth seconded the motion. The motion passed with three yes votes and no 
negative votes.  

The bills were presented for review (attachment 04-08-13).  Bruce made a motion to accept the bills for 
payment as presented. Kenneth seconded the motion.  The motion passed with three yes votes and no 
negative votes.  

Dan said they finished mowing, they had a burial at Johnson Cemetery for Jon Baltosser, Bruce Ernst 
Asphalt did some repair work to some roads, worked at the new building and Mike Short did some work 
on a tile on BC.  

Dan said it would be nice to have a forklift adapter to put on the loader.  He received two prices from 
Liechty Farm.  One price is $1,225.00 available now and another price is $950.00 which would be 
available in fifteen days.  Kenneth made motion to purchase the one for $1,225.00.  Bruce seconded the 
motion.  The motion passed with three yes votes and no negative votes.  

Bruce made a motion to accept the Local Government Funding for next year in the amount of $23,762.09 
(attachment 05-08-13).  Kenneth seconded the motion.  The motion passed with three yes votes and no 
negative votes.  

Kenneth reported an estimate for center road striping from Oglesby Construction in the amount of 
$439.00 per mile.  The county had received a bid from Oglesby for both center and edge lines in the 
amount of $426.00.  Kenneth will contact them for clarification in the difference in price.  

Andy Brodbeck said he was hoping the Fire Department could use the kiln area at the new building as a 
training site for the department.  He had the Archbold Engineers check it over and advised him against 
using it.  The large bin is also not what they had hoped for.  

Bruce said Roger Stuckey was contacting his neighbors about repairing a tile on Co Rd 25.  

Randy received pricing for new carpet at the new building.  Grieser Interiors supplied a price of $2,450.00 
(attachment 06-08-13).  Rupp Furniture supplied a price of $3,625.00 (attachment 07-0813).  Bruce made 
a motion to accept the price from Grieser Interiors.  Kenneth seconded the motion.  The motion passed 
with three yes votes and no negative votes.   
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Randy received a bid from Aschliman Machine of $16,000.00 to install a lift in the new pit at the new 
building.  Bruce made a motion to have the lift installed.  Kenneth seconded the motion.  The motion 
passed with three yes votes and no negative votes.  

Randy said Vern Ruffer s tile has been repaired but Mike Short had to go a little further than he initially 
had reported so there might be a little more cost to the original bid.  

Randy discussed the Co Rd 24 project and is concerned about the safety around the Gerald Grain facility.  

Kenneth moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:15 pm and Randy seconded it. Motion carried with three yes 
votes and no negative votes.  

__________________________________  _______________________________      
                                          Attested 

__________________________________  

__________________________________     
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